
From: Overton, Jennifer 
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2008 11:08 AM 
To: Country Representatives; Countries 
Cc:  
Subject: CRS' position on the prevention of sexual transmission of HIV 
 
January 11, 2008 
 
Dear Country Representative: 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of a recently approved position paper by CRS. This is the 
agency’s position on the Prevention of Sexual Transmission of HIV. 
 
This document has been approved by the ELT and should be used to guide CRS 
supported programming. 
 
CRS is working to produce several position papers over the next few months which are 
intended to help program managers better understanding the agency’s position on aspects 
of our work in the ever-changing environment of HIV. You will recognize these position 
papers as they are sent to you by their style and format. Please read these documents 
carefully and ensure that CRS supported programs and its public persona in your country 
reflect the agency’s position. 
 
Technical staff and professional colleagues external to the agency from around the world 
worked to pull together the information that is presented in this document, and their 
efforts are sincerely appreciated. 
 
Please contact Jennifer Overton (joverton@crs.org) if you have any questions regarding 
this document. 
 
Hard copies are on their way to the field shortly. 
Jennifer 
 
Jennifer Overton 
Senior Technical Advisor for HIV 
Program Quality and Support Department 
Catholic Relief Services 
228 West Lexington Street 
Baltimore, MD 21201 
Tel: 410.625.2220, Ext 3772 
Fax: 410.234.3178 
E-mail:joverton@crs.org 


